

We love learning at Lowther

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,

We hope you've had a great weekend and have enjoyed the extra time with your children. School has been a hive of activity with so much awesome learning going on. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Tuesday after the Inset days. We have lots more great opportunities happening at school this week too. Wishing you a happy week everyone!

Mark and Alastair

News from around the school

Here are some of our latest updates for you.

- Year 6 had a marvellous time at their camp over on the school grounds
- Doris' Den is up and running it looks amazing! Mrs Hughes' husband, mum and son are visiting it this week.
- Year 4 did a great job with their Multiplication check tests! Awesome!
- Year 1 children did brilliantly in their Phonics assessments,
- Instagram The school is posting actively an Instagram. Please do follow us. We have also begun to post learning tips on the platform too. We hope parents and your wider family find it a great way to stay connected to Lowther. More posts coming soon!

Upcoming events and diary dates

There's always something exciting going on at Lowther!

Do check out the upcoming Parentmail which lists all of the big and key events. Here's some of the ones coming up.

- Wb 17/6 Barnes Literature Festival
- Wb 24/6 Healthy Activity Week
- Friday 28th June Sports Day

Assembly themes How are the Olympics like school?

Wednesday's assembly focuses on being an Olympian. We will look at different aspects of what being a competitor means. We will look at what it takes to be a winner, including being resilient, determined, positive and enthusiastic.

Photo of the week



The photo this week is of our Y6's on their special camping expedition to the far flung reaches of ...the school grounds! They had a fantastic time!

LOWTHER HISTORY!

Calling all former Lowther pupils! We are putting together a display board for Barnes Fair, and we would love to see any photos of Lowther pupils from years gone by.

If you have any photos that you're willing to share, please send them to lowtherhistory@gmail.com.



Reminders

The PTA's annual Summer Fair is just around the corner. It's on Saturday 6th July and has a "besides the seaside" theme this year. It's always a great event so please do support the fair in any way you can. Thank you in advance.